
FFIL

May 37,2022

Paul Brazil

Director of Public Works
Town of Palm Beach

360 S. County Road

Palm Beach, FL 33480

Dear Mr. Brazil,

Florida Power & Light Company is requesting a waiver to be able to complete work that will require a
road closure within the town of Palm Beach to install a pole and transformer. The work is needed to
move FPL wires to allow safety clearances for construction to be completed on the 205 Phipps Plaza
project.

lf the waiver is approved, all property owners impacted by the road closure will be notified prior to the
start of the job.

We would like to request the job to take place June 15-16 or during approved dates. The job will take
place from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. both days. The following road closure will take place during this time:

a Seaview Avenue between South County Road and Coconut Row

Thank you for considering this request for waiver. Please do not hesitate to call me at239-246-4893 or
Senior Customer Advisor Robert Weese at 561-685-4814 should you need additional information.

Sincerely,

Nolan Ehinger
Production Lead

Florida Power & Light Company

Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408


